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Dear  
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000: MINISTRY OF DEFENCE POLICE: DRIVING 
OFFENCES LINKED WITH UNSUITABLE FOOTWEAR OR CLOTHING. 
 
We refer to your email dated 26 September 2024 to the Ministry of Defence Police (MDP), which 
was acknowledged on 26 September 2024. 
 
We are treating your email as a request for information in accordance with the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA 2000).  
 
In your email you requested the following information: 
 
I am looking for information regarding driving offences committed in 2023 and to date in 
2024 linked with unsuitable footwear or clothing.  
 
Specifically I am looking for: 
- A list of all offences committed in 2023 and to date in 2024 (separated per year) that are 
linked to footwear or clothing 
- Fines attributed to each offence  
- Total cost of fines in 2023 and to date in 2024 (separated per year) that are linked to 
footwear or clothing 
- Total number of offences committed in 2023 and to date in 2024 (separated per year) 
linked to footwear or clothing  
 
A search for information has now been and the MDP does hold information in scope of your 
request. 
 
All offences committed in 2023 - 0 
and to date in 2024 (separated per year) that are linked to footwear or clothing – 0 
 
Fines attributed to each offence  - No information held due to no incidents.  
 
Total cost of fines in 2023 and to date in 2024 (separated per year) that are linked to 
footwear or clothing - No information held due to no incidents. 
 



Total number of offences committed in 2023 and to date in 2024 (separated per year) linked 
to footwear or clothing  - 0 
 
If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you may raise your complaint directly to the 
Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act. 
Please note that the Information Commissioner will not normally investigate your case until the 
MOD internal review process has been completed. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF. Further details of the role and powers of the Information Commissioner can 
be found on the Commissioner's website at https://ico.org.uk/. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
MDP Secretariat and Freedom of Information Office  


